
The Uganda Securities Exchange (USE) hereby notifies all investors
and the general public that the involuntary suspension instituted
on Umeme Limited on 31st March 2025 and further extended to
12th June 2025 has been lifted.

Trading on the Umeme counter has been restored effective 13th
June 2025 following expiry of the involuntary suspension, and
publication of the financial statements for the year ended 31st
December 2024. While trading has resumed, investors are advised
to exercise caution and make informed decisions when dealing in
shares of Umeme Limited.

Umeme Limited will continue to provide timely updates on the
decision to pursue the full recovery of all outstanding sums due
through Arbitration in London as stipulated in the Concession
Agreements with the Government of Uganda, and keep the general
public adequately informed of any material developments while in
compliance with the continuing listing obligations.
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